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Summary:

Gaqo Paze reports from Berlin that during the conversation between the Yugoslav
Ambassador to Berlin Voshnjak, and the Soviet ambassador to Berlin Pervukhin, the
latter had asked if Yugoslavia would subscribe to the peace treaty with the GDR if the
Western states would not accept to sign the peace treaty with both German states.
Voshnjak avoided giving a direct answer several times, but in the end he implicitly
expressed, according to Gaqo Paze, that Yugoslavia would not sign the treaty.
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